
Kanagawa Committee for Foreign 
National Residents

Public Participation  
Meeting

Date Sun., Feb. 25, 2024 15:30～17:00

Venue

Kanagawa Plaza for Global Citizenship – Earth Plaza

1F, Large/Mid-size Meeting Room

（Yokohama, Sakae-ku, Kosugaya 1-2-1 , 3 min. walk from

JR Hongodai Station）

Agenda

Presentation of the items discussed by the Committee 

to date, Q&A period.

* Note that meeting documents will be in Japanese.

Application
Submit the form via the link/QR code below or phone 

by 17:00 on Mon., Feb. 19, 2024

Scan to select 
other languages

https://www.pref.kanagawa.jp/docs/k2w/gaikokusekikenminkaigi/12ki-openkaigi.html

https://www.pref.kanagawa.jp/docs/k2w/gaikokusekikenminkaigi/12ki-openkaigi.html


Contact

Website https://www.pref.kanagawa.jp/docs/k2w/gaikokusekikenminkaigi.html

We are currently drafting proposals that will allow foreign 

residents of Kanagawa to live comfortably and easily.

Our proposals are drafted by three study groups:

①Information ②Next Generation and Education ③Social Welfare.

We look forward to hearing the opinions of the public about the 

Committee’s current draft proposals to Kanagawa’s Governor.

The Kanagawa Committee for Foreign National Residents was 

created in 1998 as a forum for foreign national residents of 

Kanagawa to investigate issues and problems they themselves 

face as residents of the prefecture,  and present those 

findings and solutions to Kanagawa’s Governor. The current 

committee was formed in January 2023, and will deliver its 

findings to the Governor in the winter of 2024.

International Affairs Division, International Affairs, Culture and Tourism Bureau,

Kanagawa Prefectural Government 

Fax 045-212-2753

Phone 045-285-0543

【Members of the 12th Kanagawa Committee for Foreign National Residents】

https://www.pref.kanagawa.jp/docs/k2w/gaikokusekikenminkaigi.html

